Elizabeth Cameron 69 de Freville Avenue Cambridge CB4 1HP 01223 314773

liz cameron@btinternet.com

Miss Sophie Pain
Planning Permission
Cambridge City Council Building Control
Environment Department
Cambridge City Council
PO Box 700
Cambridge CB1 OJH

7 August 2011

Dear Sophie



Change of use – planning permission – 1 Victoria Street, Cambridge Ref:11/0726/FUL

Following our telephone conversation last Friday I was delighted to hear that you will be recommending that our change of use application should be approved. I confirm that we will revise our plans to reduce the car parking allowance to two rather than four cars and I enclose an amended block plan for this. From our previous discussion I also understand that there might be a security issue relating to the boundary with 2 Victoria Street. If this is the case, I cam also confirm that we are happy to improve the boundary structure to aid security.

I hope this provides you with everything you need and I look forward to hearing from you regarding the meeting on 25<sup>th</sup> August.

Many thanks for your help.

Lie Cameron

Yours sincerely

**Elizabeth Cameron**